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Docket No. 99900400

Babcock and Wilcox Company
Nuclear Power Generation Division
ATTN: Mr. D. E. Guilbert

Vice President and General Manager
P. 0. Box 1260
Lynchburg, VA c

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters dated June 23, 1982, and September 1, 1982,

that described your revised program for verifying calculation input

references. We have no further questions at this time and will review

implementation of this portion of your program during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

"Origital Signed b3

U. P.OTAPOVS*'

Uldis Potapovs, Chief
Vendor Program Branch
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